
Renovation meeting 4 pm on April 1, 2013 at the Iron County Board Room 

Absent- Jack Prospero. Present- Louie Valle, Dan Stephani,  Joe & Dorothy Walesewicz, Bill Thomas, Paul 

Mullard,  Bob Traczyk, Public attending-Laverne Morello & Cortney Ofstad(Globe),  

Secretary Bob Traczyk certified that the meeting was posted properly in the newspaper & on the county 

website. 

Motion to approve the previous minutes as read by Traczyk by Stephani 2nd Walesewicz-Carried 

Communications-Mary Berger contacted the Bob Traczyk for a receipt by the Bino Family and Traczyk 

issued the receipt. The all class reunion has decided not to rent the banquet hall on the last Saturday in 

July & the Art Association will rent  the hall instead. 

Treasurer’s Report by Joe W.-$250 donation from the Hurley Volunteer Fire Department & no bills were 

submitted. 

A motion to approve the finance report as presented  by Thomas/2nd by Stephani-Carried. 

New Business- The committee will leave the replacement of Sharon Ofstad for the next meeting 

Old Business-The committee decided at a separate meeting in the Memorial Building to  replace all 

lights in the building. 

Two of the four school ovens were hooked up by Scott Pecotte. 

Paul Mullard thanked the county for the $4,000.00 towards the utility bills. 

Fundraising Discussion-The April 14th potato grill is all set to be held at the Iron Nugget Cost is $6.00. 

Dorothy has about 20 flyers out & she has tickets available. Stephani will do a 50/50 raffle at the 

fundraiser & Carole Romanowski & Gretchen Giancola will handle the tickets sales. 

Joe & Dorothy thought it would be a good idea to have something during Memorial Day. A breakfast was 

not a good idea because of all the activity before the parade.  The Legion members would be busy with 

their uniforms and gathering the rifles and wreaths.  The other possibility was a brat feed after the 

services at the cemetery.  We would serve brats, pickles & potato chips. 

Pisani Distributing found the neon light in their warehouse & wish to donate it for the back bar.  Joe 

Walesewicz will pick it up. 

Joe Walesewicz will contact Giovanoni Hardware about electrical service to the new kitchen, since the 

circuit breaker keeps tripping in the service panel, which is located in the stairwell between the lanes & 

the barroom. 

Dorothy Walesewicz is contemplating having a school dance after school is out around June 15th. 



Dorothy  Walesewicz will contact a flooring company to see how much it would cost to fix the floor in 

the new kitchen. 

Public comment-Bob Traczyk thought it might be a good idea to have a plaque made to list the donors 

who contributed more than $250. 

The next meeting will be May 6th at 4 pm 

Adjourn-motion by Valle 2nd Walesewicz-Carried. 

 


